

## K/1 Vision Hearing Screening Notification

From Heather Kronewetter <email@renweb.com>

Date Wed 7/23/2025 12:01 PM

To Heather Kronewetter <HKronewetter@OakstoneCS.org>

Dear OCS Families,

This letter is to inform you that since you have a child who is in Kindergarten and/or First Grade, he or she will be required to have a vision and hearing screening prior to November 1, 2025. OCS will provide vision and hearing screenings on-site during October, at which time a form will be sent home requesting permission. If you should have any questions or wish to have your child screened privately, you may contact me.

Heather Kronewetter 7/23/2025